January 31, 2012
Dear Parents and Guardians,
	I wanted to let you know what is occurring with the Math Counts Club in regards to the upcoming competition.  On February 4th we will be competing at Geneva College in the Beaver County Math Counts Competition.  Attached to this letter is a schedule of events as well as a permission slip for attending the competition.  
	Eight of our Math Counts members will be attending the county competition on February 4th. We will have a team of four members and four individuals competing.  I am asking that everyone arrive at the front of the Junior High School between 7:45 A.M.-8:00 A.M. on the 4th.  We will be leaving promptly at 8:00 A.M.  We will take a district van to the competition, and should return to the Junior High School around 3:30 P.M.  
All eight of our mathletes will participate in the Sprint Round and Target Round.  The top ten individuals overall will advance to the “Countdown Round” which has the students go head to head.  You are more than welcome to attend the Countdown Round which should begin at 1:00 P.M at Old Main.  If you decide to attend the competition for the afternoon portion, you will be able to leave with your child at the conclusion of the competition.  Please remind your children that they are representing Hopewell and the district dress code is still in effect.  
	Please have your child bring the permission slip to return to me on Saturday, February 4th.  If you have any questions or concerns in the interim, please do not hesitate to get in contact with me either via email: kartychakr@hopewell.k12.pa.us or at school: 724-375-6691 x 1207.

						Sincerely,

						Rob Kartychak
						Junior High School Math Counts Sponsor
